
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Due to the EYFS cohort moving to ‘Home Learning’ for the next two weeks, we wanted to explain a 

little more about how this would work. Foundation 1 and Foundation 2 ‘Home Learning’ tasks will be 

uploaded on a daily basis on Tapestry. As both staff and parents are familiar with using Tapestry to 

view, add and comment on observations the decision has been made to continue with this form of 

communication. We hope you understand and support this decision. 

 

Please ensure that you have signed up to Tapestry and if you have any problems logging in please 

don’t hesitate to contact the school office on 01482 598200. EYFS staff will then be more than happy 

to support you in accessing ‘Home Learning’ Activities.  Please also find attached some ‘how to’ 

guides for using Tapestry on various devices such as iphone/ipad, android or using a browser on a 

laptop/computer. Such guides were contained within welcome packs but here again for your 

reference.  

 

We look forward to hearing all about your child’s home learning experiences and encourage parents 

to upload photographs, videos and comments via tapestry where possible.  

 

Take care and we look forward to welcoming you all back to school as soon as possible. 

 

Miss Benn 

EYFS Leader 


